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Luis Martell <luismartell@me.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11 : 11 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

Regarding RIN 3038-AC61

I am a small FOREX trader and prefer to have leverage of 100:1 in my mini-lot and
full lot trades. The vast majority of dealers I know of are very careful to explain the
risk involved and ever try to avoid you go to deep via alerts in their software.

Please DO NOT change the current leverage ratios as they are a significant opportunity for
profit in this down economy. Those of us willing to assume this risk SHOULD HAVE THE
RIGHT TO CHOOSE.

Respectfully,

Luis T. Martell
8333 Via Verona
Orlando, FL 32836-7701
Tel (407) 841-3119


